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May 7, 2024 
 
RE: Request for Qualifications 
2024-RM1-05 - Architectural and Engineering Services for Miami Dade 
College Kendall Campus STEM Center 
 
On May 7, 2024, the College’s Evaluation Committee convened in a public Evaluation Committee 
meeting related to RFQ-2024-RM1-05 for Architectural and Engineering Services for Miami Dade 
College Kendall Campus STEM Center. 
 
The College’s Purchasing Director discussed with the committee a recent RFQ A/E selection 
whereby the shortlist pool was nine (9), and to be consistent with the College procurement process, 
the Purchasing Department suggested the shortlist pool for RFQ-2024-RM1-05 be at nine (9) to be 
consistent with a resent procurement selection. The Evaluation Committee’s Chair made a motion, 
which was seconded, and all the committee members were unanimous in increasing the pool of 
shortlisted proposers to nine (9). 

 
Below is an update to the shortlist listing as approved by the Evaluation Committee, listed in 
alphabetical order: 

 
 Alleguez Architecture, Inc. 
 Bermello Ajamil & Partners 
 Gurri Matute PA 
 Harvard Jolly Architecture 
 LIVS Associates, LLC 
 M.C. Harry & Associates Inc. 
 Rodriguez Architects, Inc. 
 VIA Design Studio 
 Wolfberg Alvarez and Partners 

 
The above firms will be invited to meet with the Evaluation Committee on May 28, 2024. Proposers 
will provide presentations followed by a question-and-answer sessions.  

 
All proposers and the public are advised that the RFQ competitive process is still on-going, 
any/all communication related to this RFQ must be addressed with the College’s Purchasing 
Department as the “Cone of Silence” procedural requirement is still in effect. 
  
Any questions related to the RFP procurement process shall be addressed to: 
 
Roman Martinez, MPA, CPPO, CPPB 
Group Director – Purchasing, rmartin9@mdc.edu 
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